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November 17, 2023 

 

Dear Families of Our Pa�ents, 

We hope this message finds you well and healthy. We are wri�ng to inform you about some changes to 
our annual fees that will take effect on January 1, 2024. These fees are necessary to support the extra 
staff and services that we offer to ensure the best possible care for you and your children. 

As always, we are working hard to provide a full spectrum of services, some of which are not covered by 
insurance as part of tradi�onal medical visits. These include faxing and filling out forms, handling 
prescrip�on refills, maintaining medical records, comple�ng authoriza�ons, phone calls and writen 
communica�on with the providers. We reserve sick appointments in our schedule daily to accommodate 
our pa�ents, in addi�on to curbside tes�ng and vaccine clinics for your convenience.  

The fee will be paid to our corpora�on, Bruckner Krasnoff Lederer Marshall Sevran Chan Inc., and will be 
required for our pa�ents. The amount of the fee depends on who your primary doctor is and the 
number of children you have. For most doctors, the fee is $100 per child with a maximum of $200 per 
family. For Dr. Daniel Bruckner, the fee is $500 for your first child, $250 for each addi�onal child, with a 
maximum of $1,000 per family. These amounts remain unchanged from 2023, however, due to the 
increasing demand and complexity of these services, the corpora�on decided to make this fee 
mandatory for all our pa�ents star�ng in 2024. This fee will be due every year on the date of the original 
payment, and it will be automa�cally charged to your account. This fee will not be billed to or covered by 
your insurance, though an FSA policy may cover this fee.   

We understand that this change may be difficult for some families. We value your rela�onship with us 
and we do not want this fee to be a barrier to your access to quality health care. If you have any 
concerns or ques�ons, please talk to your doctor. We will work with you to find a solu�on that suits your 
needs and budget. Our goal is to provide comprehensive and high-quality care for your family. 

Thank you for choosing us as your health care provider. We value the opportunity to provide care for you 
and your family and we desire to maintain the most excep�onal care.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Your Doctors 


